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Last week’s highlights… 
 
 

Our Maple children have been reading Bumblebear, drawing pictures of him and writing about what happens in the story. 
They have also created their own Santa’s grotto and explored 2D and 3D shapes. 
 
 

Our Chestnut children have been looking at and exploring 3D shapes. They have also been on a treasure hunt and they 
have enjoyed carrying out an ice experiment. 
 
 

Our Willow children took part in a Virtually Live Illustrators Workshop and wrote and performed their own Traction Man 
playscripts. They have also started making their own Christmas stockings. 
 
 

Our Oak children took part in a Virtually Live Illustrators Workshop and created their own characters. Our football team 
came 4

th
 (out of 16 teams) in the U11’s final. They have also been multiplying fractions and writing their own newspaper 

reports. Their periscopes are in the final decoration stage of production. 
 
 

My thanks go to Holly and Lewis, this week’s ‘roving reporters’.  
 

 Attendance Update:                

 

Week commencing 27
th

 November - our whole school 
attendance was 98%!  

 

Our year to date attendance is currently 97%.  
Thank you for your continued support! 

 
  

 
Congratulations to… 
 
 

 

Our Mathematicians of the week:          Our Writers of the week: 
 

Lacey (Maple)                                       Arthur (Maple)   
Nellie (Chestnut),                                         Isabelle (Chestnut) 
Bailey (Willow)                                              Alana (Willow) 
Charlie (Oak)                                                                  Holly (Oak) 

     
                 

 

Please send your Parents’ Evening feedback forms back to school. 
 

We really value your opinion and we would love to share your 
motivational message with your child! 

 

If you haven’t had a meeting with your child’s teacher yet, please 
contact the school office. 

 

Your support is paramount in ensuring your child’s success. 

 
Diary Dates:                         

Flu Immunisations – 5
th

 Dec 
Non Uniform Day (Bring a tombola prize) - 7

th
 Dec 

FOS Movie Night – 7
th

 Dec 
Choir Carol singing (Woodhall) – 8

th
 Dec 

Carol Services. St Mary’s Church – 11
th

 Dec 
Christmas Lunch at Coningsby – 12

th
 Dec 

Christmas parties – 13
th

 Dec 
Church School Carol Concert – 14

th
 Dec 

Christmas Jumper Day (£1 to Save the Children) – 15
th

 Dec 
FOS Christmas Fair – 15

th
 Dec 

Pantomime – 18
th

 Dec 
Last day of term – 19

th
 Dec 

Back to school – 3
rd

 Jan 
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